

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Office of the First Vice-President Mr Frans Timmermans

Member of Cabinet

Brussels, 16 007 2017 Ares (2017) 4822349

Dear Mr van der Mark,

Mr Ben Smulders, Head of Cabinet of First Vice-President Timmermans, would like to thank you for your letter of 2 October 2017 and the attached detailed position paper raising your concerns regarding the development of Implementing and Delegated Acts of the Tobacco Products Directive's (2014/40/EU) Articles 15 and 16 on tracking and tracing of tobacco products.

We have taken note of its content with attention.

Mr S	Smulders aske	d me to infor	m yo	ou that y	our le	etter has	s been tr	ansm	itted to th	e Membe	er of
the	Commission	responsible	for	Health	and	Food	Safety,	Mr	Vytenis	Andriuk	aitis
(ema	uil:	<u>@ec</u>	euro.	opa.eu).	Mr A	andriuk	aitis is l	ookir	ng into th	e points	you
have raised and will respond to you rapidly.											

Yours sincerely,	
•	
	Helena BRAUN

Mr Peter VAN DER MARK Secretary-General European Smoking and Tobacco Association (ESTA)

E-mail:	